EFPS Uniform Shop - 2019

Dear EFPS Parents & Carers,

Thanks for everyone's support and feedback, and patronage of, the uniform shop in 2018, and welcome to all new families for 2019. First up, the all-important opening dates before Term 1 starts on **Monday 4**th **February 2019**:

- Thursday January 31th 8:00 to 11:00 for new families only. Please do not come on this day if you already have children at the school. New families often take longer to fit and choose as they are unfamiliar with sizes, styles and requirements. We also will be sorting & counting new stock.
- Friday February 1st 1.00-4.00pm, open to all. Class lists are out from approximately 2pm

and once terms starts:

• Friday February 8th 8.00-9.00am, Term 1, Week 1 (not an assembly, but just to help out with any gaps in your uniforms).

After which the shop will open from 8.00-9.00am on Friday mornings before Assembly, dates of which are yet to be set for 2019.

Did you know?

- We accept cheque, cash and EFTPOS
- We are entirely volunteer run
- We have now recycled nearly 2000 items of school clothing, since we started recording in 2014
- We are constantly looking at suppliers to save you money
- We are not here to make a profit out of parents but purely to supply the school uniforms and save you having to buy items all over Perth. Our sell prices cover our supplier costs, delivery charges & EFTPOS machine running fees only

Could you please:

- Donate any good quality, outgrown uniform items, with your child's name removed, to the Uniform Shop or the front
 office.
- Ensure you have checked Lost Property before the end of each term as any unclaimed items will be placed in the Second Hand boxes for sale. We do this four times a year, at the end of each term. This is because the lost property is simply overwhelmed with the amount of items. Please encourage your children to look properly for their items, to not take other childrens items, and ensure that your items are all labelled. This includes non-uniform items eq lunchboxes and waterbottles. Sorry for the caps and underlines and italics, this is a never-ending source of work for a small number of the school community who try to keep things under control. Please help! Lost property is located off the main school hall, outside the accessible toilets.

Exciting news!

Provision of "jazz pants" from B&L has been a success this year and so we will continue this.

Faction shirts with the school logo will be available next year.

We have sourced new hats that comply with the school uniform policy and these will be phased in over the course of 2019. We also have initiated a loan hat and loan jumper policy for each classroom so that children are less likely to 'borrow' from the lost property. The loan hats will be bright orange, and the jumpers will have marking on them, so they don't become personal property.

We also have a new P&C website which we are setting up the shop on so there will be an option to choose and pay online. Pick up would then be from the uniform office, which will still maintain some shopfront presence as sometimes you just need to see the sizes, etc. We hope this will be a welcome addition and make things even more convenient for parents.

Finally, Emma will be stepping down from the uniform shop front, but will continue to run the back end of the uniform shop, while Nicky, Nat, Ali & Bec will all be helping out at the shop. If you have any questions please don't hesitate to email efpsuniforms@gmail.com

Wishing everyone a happy and safe 2018-9 summer holidays, and looking forward to seeing you all next year, Emma, Nicky, Nat, Ali and Bec EFPS Uniform Co-ordinators